
Note new meeting time 
 

Minutes 
Traffic and Circulation Committee Meeting 

Thursday, June 11th, 2015, at the NCSD Board Room at 148 South Wilson 
 

10:00 to 12:00 am 
 
Present:  Peggy Cox, Clyde Cruise, Jeanne Taylor, Dan Woodson, Dick Wright 
 
Public Works:  Michelle Matson 
 
Community:  None 
      
Public Comment: Concerns about traffic near Tejas and Tefft due to Dana School pickups and Health 
Clinic customers. 
 
From Michelle Matson Under the Active Transportation Program: Safe Routes to School; SLOCOG 
will recommend that the California Transportation Commission approve the Dana Elementary School, 
walkways extending along Tefft and Orchard. Possible construction could occur after the 18/19 cycle. 
Hazel Lanes Pedestrian Improvements was considered but not included. 
Under the Active Transportation Program: Complete Streets; Orchard Ave. Class II Bikelanes (inter-
regional connection to Santa Maria River Bridge). SLOCOG may consider pursuing funding later on. 
 
Concerns about traffic near Tejas and Tefft due to Dana School pickups and Health Clinic customers. 
 
Old Business     
 
 

a) What are the results of the Las Flores observations. 
Pedestrian, bicycle and average speed limits did not support the proposal. 
 

b) What are the results of the Sequoia observations. 

Average speed limits do not warrant speed humps. A driver feed back sign may be considered for the 
area. 
 

a) What is the status of the Traffic Model update. 
Modeling will include Willow. Report is expected to come back to T&CC in September. 
 
 

 
New Business 
 

b) Sight distance problem at Camino Caballo and Olympic. 
Public Works will look at the site. Michelle suggests contacting 781-5252 for quicker service 

 
 
Next Meeting July 9, 2015 in NCSD small conference room. 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 


